
Year 11 – Progress Tests 
 

Year 11 progress tests will be sat in lessons, during the week beginning 
Monday 21st September. The timetable of assessments is shown below. 
Students will only sit assessments during any given period if they are 
timetabled to have that specific lesson at the time. 
 
 

 


